
The following correspondence was received by way of e-mail on April 23, 2014 in reply to a 

Human Rights Watch letter e-mailed on April 4, 2014. 
 
Dear Mr. Adams, 
 
Answering your letter of April 4th. 
Sorry for reply time, but it is received in our office in Denmark Tuesday 22nd of April, so no earlier answer has 
been possible. 
Email not received, sorry. 
 
Thank you for your letter. 
 
Since the tragic event, we've : 

 immediately after the accident, taken initiatives on building controls and approvals. A procedure has 
now been taken over by the work of "the Accord”.  

 actively taken part in the cooperation of the Danish agreement PARTNERSHIP FOR RESPONSIBLE 
GARMENTS AND TEXTILES PRODUCTION IN BANGLADESH. 

 signed the international agreement - Accord on Fire and Building Safety in Bangladesh - and we take 
active part in this Agreement and its implementation with Industriall and UNI Global Union 

 joined the BSCI - the internationally recognized Business Social Compliance Initiative - and is in the 
process of implementing BSCI rules and procedures of our suppliers.  

 participated actively in the work under DIEH (Danish Ethical Trading Initiative) 

 
We did not produce at the factory when it collapsed, but we had produced at the factory before.  
We donated in sympathy, already in July 2013, a significant 6-figure sum to the victims of the disaster.  
The donation was a respond to the many calls for urgent action, immediately after the tragic disaster, which 
was referred to the industry, hereunder PWT Group.  
The donation was given partly to, BGMEA, which immediately provided medical and medical assistance to 
those affected, and partly to the Centre for the Rehabilitation of the Paralysed (CRP), which subsequently has 
provided a significant, successful and proven efforts to rehabilitate the direct victims of the accident and 
ensure their future existence, by helping them get started with stores or purchase of cattle, etc. 
 
We hope above answers your letter. 
You are more than welcome to contact me for further questions, if you should have any of these. 
 

 
Med venlig hilsen | Best regards 
Brian Børsting 
Corporate marketingmanager 

 


